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Dear Parents / Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. As the Executive Head of Clarendon Federation, I wanted 

to take a moment to address an important issue that affects us all – the matter of parking 

around our school sites. 

 

I understand that parking at drop-off and pick-up times can be a real challenge, and I 

appreciate the efforts you make to ensure your children arrive and depart safely. However, 

I must ask that you please park with the utmost care and consideration for the safety of 

our pupils, staff, and our neighbours. 

 

It has come to my attention that near misses are not uncommon in our school settings, 

and this is a cause for great concern. I kindly request that you refrain from parking on 

bends or in locations that obstruct the view of other road users. This not only puts our 

community at risk but also inconveniences our neighbours, who deserve to be treated with 

respect. 

 

I understand that the parking situation is not an easy one, but being considerate is key. I 

would like to remind you that the Civic Centre car park is available for use during drop-off 

and pick-up times, which may provide a helpful alternative to parking directly outside the 

school. 

 

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. Together, we can ensure the safety 

and wellbeing of our entire school community. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Pam Evans, Emma Brown and Lisa Ashford - Smith 

Clarendon Federation Senior Leadership Team 

 


